
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
    Our elementary students are embarking on an epic journey this 

summer as we focus on spiritual disciplines. They will be challenged in 
Bible reading and Scripture memory and encouraged each week 
through the theme: Building our lives on the ROCK. 
 
 We recognize that through each step of obedience our faith 
grows stronger and stronger and we can see God working more and 
more.  He can move mountains! 
 
 We hope you will join us on this journey! This is not just about 
Sunday mornings from 10-11:15.  In order to make this challenge 
successful, we need your participation at home.  Students are 
expected to complete their Family Journal Sheet (1st-3rd graders) or 
their Midweek Discussion page (4th-5th grades) as they study God’s 
word and use the attached memorization plan to strategically build 
on their knowledge and application of God’s word. 
 
 Each Sunday we will gather in large group for an extraordinary 
celebration to recognize all “the rocks” earned and challenge each 
child as they learn… 
 

WHO GOD IS (so they can Applaud God), 
WHO THEY ARE (so they can Follow Christ), and 

WHAT THEIR RESPONSIBILITY IS (so they can Live On Mission) 
 

The kids are excited… 
Summer is waiting…  

Let’s spend it building our lives on the ROCK! 
     

    


